E.S. Humber
Panama..

Lloyd's Agent.

REF. M/S “"ELIZABETH RUTH" SUBJECT: report on

The Secretary,
London Salvage Association,
19, Birchin Lane.,
LONDON.

Dear Sir,

Since writing to you on the 4th instant Surveyors have been
watching the "ELIZABETH RUTH" very closely in order to decide as to
whether she should be dry docked or not and have at last come to a
decision as per enclosedcopy of report No.479/l8 whereupon I cabled
you today:-

“ELIZABETH RUTH SURVEYORS DECIDED INSTALLATION
ADDITIONAL CENTRIFUGAL PUMP SUFFICIENT PLACE

SHIP SAFETY DRYDOCKING BALBOA UNNECESSARY
ENGINE REPAIRS PROCEEDING."

From all I can gather it will be about three weeks before the
repairs to engines will be completed.
I enclose copy of Captain's and Engineer's log book from
August 30th to December 3rd 1918, and September 3rd to December 4th
1918, respectively, as supplied to me by the Master.
Yours faithfully,
(8igned) E.S. Humier.

Lloyd's Agente.
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